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I.   MARSHALL SCHOOL OF BUSINESS
A.  Review semester programs

Effective Spring 2009
Two of Marshall's 19 undergraduate International Exchange Programs are reviewed (seven were approved in December).  Students take business courses, almost exclusively in English, to fulfill their senior concentration.  They earn 15-16 units by direct enrollment in an international university in each location.  

1.  Copenhagen Business School 
Students take courses taught in English at Copenhagen 
Business School.  CBS offers a variety of housing.

Chair comment:  Students rated the instruction quality fairly low compared to USC, but this may be a function of the fact that, like many other such overseas programs, most courses assign little or no homework and the entire grade is based on one exam.

>
Approved for 5 years 
2.  Corvinus University, Budapest, Hungary

Students take courses in English which are part of Corvinus Univesrity's international 
business program.  Students find local housing.  

Chair comment:  Hopefully, more students can be made aware of the program.

>
Approved for 5 years 
II.  Architecture
A.  Review and revise International Summer Program

Eff. Summer 2009
Graduate Studies Abroad (4-12 units)
>
Approved for one year
Three consecutive 4-week, 4-unit sessions in China offered:  ARCH 599 in Beijing, ARCH 424 and 425 (2 units each) in 4 Chinese cities, and ARCH 599 in Shanghai.  Graduate or upper division undergraduate students may take any or all of the sessions.  Travel arranged by Crown travel.  USC faculty will accompany students.  Some collaboration with local universities.  (Replaces 4-unit graduate ISP in China offered in 2007 and 2008.)
Chair comment:  A one year approval is recommended due to the number of and commentary within past student evaluations.  The panel also requests a syllabus of the permanent course that will take the place of the 599 course.
